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Decision:  TTC Special Constable Status in the Regional Municipality of York 
 
At its meeting of November 13, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff 
report, as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1. Authorize the agreement with the YRPS Board regarding enforcement activities to be 

undertaken by TTC special constables with the Region of York; and 
 

2. Forward the approved agreement to the Toronto Police Services (TPS) Board for 
consideration to appoint Transit Enforcement Officers as special constables in the Region of 
York for the purpose of supporting the TTC’s bylaw and limited law enforcement objectives. 

 


